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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘innovation’.   

 

 Appointed! Our first ever 

House Captains have been 

selected. Great standard 

from all who applied.  

  

 Congratulations to the 

winners of our Sports Stars 

Awards this week— Reece  

and Lauren.  

 

 Golden Ticket Reward Trip 

Consent forms need to be  

 in by Friday 22 June.  

 

 Innovation Challenge 2018 

The entries are in—looking 

forward to seeing all the 

brilliant ideas!  

 

 Futures Day is almost here!  

Looking forward to our day 

at MV16 next week.  

 

 Game on! Suthers Vs Toot 

Hill in Rounders and  

 Cricket on Thursday 27  

 June . 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  

 

Who will be House Point Champi-

ons this term? It’s still very close!  

 ONE STEP CLOSER TO OUR PERMANENT HOME  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were delighted to learn last week that planning consent has been given 

for our permanent home in 

Fernwood. There are still 

some final details to re-

solve but we expect build-

ing to commence next 

month and we are looking 

forward to marking this 

historic occasion. Keep up 

to date by clicking here.  

             Ready and waiting—the site at Fernwood. 

Meet the House Captains  

Congratulations to Anya, Ellen, Ellie, Emily, Hannah, Megan, Tom and 

Leah who have been appointed as our first ever House Captains. They’ll 

be working closely with Mr Pettit to plan House events for the start of 

the new academic year as well as taking on responsibility for the House 

Point shop. All who applied will receive House Points for participation 

and there’ll be House Points aplenty for the winner of our World Cup 

draw in a couple of weeks—anyone who completed the qualifying quiz 

will be in with a chance of bagging up to 100 House Points!  

http://thesuthersschool.co.uk/building.php

